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Wednesday 20th November 2024

Wednesday 11th December - KS1 Nativity
performance - more details soon.

Friday 13th December - PTA Christmas
Disco - more details soon.

Wednesday 18th December - PTA
Christmas Fayre - more details soon.

Wednesday 18th December - KS2 Choir
Concert - more details soon.

Friday 20th December - Last day of the
Autumn Term

Monday 23rd December - Friday 3rd
January 2025 Christmas Holidays.

Monday 6th January 2025 - INSET Day
Tuesday 7th January 2025 - First day of the

Spring Term.

Dear Parents

I have had a mixed up week in school with a couple of days out supporting schools within The
Trust. I am pleased to say that the children have continued with their high levels of behaviour

and showing respect. 
We are now knee deep in end of term and winter celebrations, carol singing and Nativity

practice have already started. The infant Nativity will be on Wednesday 11th December with two
performances, one in the afternoon and one in the early evening. Families will be able to get

their tickets from 27th November. This year we will be asking for a £1 entry fee to cover the cost
of the performance, but in return we will offer a ‘lucky seat’ with an amazing prize.

The Key Stage 2 performance will now form part of the Christmas Fayre, which will be held on
the afternoon of Wednesday 18th December. This year things will be a little different as our

newly formed PTA will be running the fayre, further details will be sent out following their next
meeting.

We will be able to announce the name of our new Headteacher on Friday, when their school will
also be informed of their departure. Please look out for a message from us on Friday.

 
Have a great end to the week

Miss Harvey

Eden - 89.1%
Hendra - 93.7%
Melbur - 99.2%

Drinnick - 98.9%
Rosemellyn - 95%



Stars of the Week

Each week, Nanpean School staff choose one pupil from their class
who has shone to be their class star. Before Half Term, our stars were:

Eden - Casey - for carefully making a salt dough diva lamp. 
Hendra - Oliver C  - for skilful use of the spray can in computing to

create a self-portrait. 
Melbur - Freddie - for excellent lay out when adding 3 digit

numbers.   
Drinnick - Lowen - for having an amazing attitude towards

learning.
Rosemellyn - Riley - for an outstanding performance in 'England

Rocks'

Sports Star

Citizenship Award

Each week we present a child with a Citizenship Award. This is to
recognise and reward a child who has been notably kind, helpful or

well behaved during the week. 
Before Half Term our Citizenship Award went to: 

Luna (Melbur) - for being an excellent friend.

Housepoints awarded for last week were as follows:

Housepoints

 Before Half  Term our Sports Star Award went to:
Halle (Drinnick) - for excel lent play and perseverance in
Hockey,  scoring her f irst  goal ,  which ended up being the

winning goal!

Last week, Nanpean School took
part in a Nationwide Times Tables
Rock Stars competition - England

Rocks.
We came away from this with

some pretty impressive stats. As a
school, we finished in 3rd place

out of 4168 primary school in
England.

We were top of the leaderboard
for the South West, finishing 1st in

this area.
Riley M (Rosemellyn) finished 25th
out of 28435 competitors in South

West England!
We couldn’t be more proud of our

budding Mathematicians! You
truly do ‘Rock’!

TTRS - ‘England
Rocks’



Thank you Mr Newland!!
One of our parents has very kindly donated their time to come and rotovate the area behind Melbur

class. He also donated some shrubs alongside the ones Mrs Williams has planted to create a beautiful
outdoors area for all of our children to enjoy! We truly appreciate these acts of kindness and feel it

amplifies what Nanpean School is all about - community spirit!

Poppy Appeal
Thank you to everyone who bought poppies and helped raise funds for the Royal British Legion Poppy

Appeal. This year we raised an impressive £85.91!



St Austell Foodbank - Reverse Advent Calendar
This year, we will be supporting St Austell Foodbank and participating in the Reverse Advent Calendar.
Please bring any pf the following items to the school office before Monday 9th December so we can

arrange for this to be delivered on time. Thank you!




